
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  09/04/2020 03:35:20 PM

To:  slow.andsteady@mail.com

Cc:  Vince Bertoni <vince.bertoni@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: 8/31 communications re Hollywood Center Project
 

Hello,

All communications are required to be uploaded within 5 business days, so I would advise that you check back next week to see
your email and letter in the administrative record.

Regards,

On Fri, Sep 4, 2020 at 3:07 PM <slow.andsteady@mail.com> wrote:
Dear Mindy.
 
I do not see my email and letter in the running record.   Please post in the record where all of the other letters and
comments are supposed to be.
 
Thank you.
 

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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